
Tēnā koe   

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 30 June 2021:  

Could you please advise me how much MID Thomas-Savelio, or companies she has an 
ownership in, WAS PAID for video and communications work SHE UNDERTOOK FOR 
THE COUNCIL for this year’s Long Term Plan. 

Hutt City Council did not use Mid Thomas-Savelio or any companies she has an ownership in 
for video and communication work for the council’s long term plan. We are declining this 
request under section 17(g) of the LGOIMA, which provides that a request may be refused if 
the information is not held.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 

Council’s website. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Euan Kyle  
Corporate Information Manager 

2 July 2021 

 

 




